2014 - The Year of the 4’s
By Chris Winslow

This year Gateway GTO celebrated the year of the 4’s in recognition of the 50th anni-
versary of the 1964 GTO, the 40th Anniversary of the 1974 GTO, and the 10th anniversary of
the 2004 GTO. Our club is fortunate enough to have high quality examples of each of these
years and as such we were able to have articles on those cars grace the pages of The Hoodscoop
throughout 2014. Those articles included:

e Anarticle by Bryan O’Sullivan where he relived the decade that he has spent with
his 2004 GTO.

e An article by myself researching the 40th anniversary edition of the 2004 GTO.
(This article was picked up by The Legend where it was run in the November edi-
tion).

e An article by John Novelli on the restoration of his 1964 GTO.

e Anarticle by Will Bowers talking about buying his first GTO in 1964 and how,
years later in 1983, he came to purchase the 1964 convertible that he still owns to-
day.

e An article by Joe Mayweather on how he fulfilled a promise he made to himself
when he purchased in 2004 GTO.

e An article by Steve Hedrick on his 1964 GTO restoration project. (This was the first
time we featured the frame of a car on the cover of The Hoodscoop!)

e An article by Brian, Amy, and Andrew O’Sullivan on their pair of 2004 GTO’s.
e Anarticle by Jeff Bond, one of our newest members, on his 1964 and 2004 GTO'’s.



e An article on the 1974 GTO written by myself but featuring photographs of Rich
Vie’s 1974 coupe.

Collectively, these articles demonstrated the depth and breadth of the collection of high
quality cars that belong to the members of our club.

For next year, we will be celebrating the year of the 5’s, so those of you with 1965 and
2005 GTO’ s should start writing and photographing. | will be calling you for articles!
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